
Photo of the Week

 This week we are praying for:
SEMINARIAN NOAH SHERMAN

HEY CHRISTIANS OF CCJC! 
WE'RE SO GRATEFUL YOU'RE HERE. LET'S KEEP WALKING TOGETHER.

THE CCJC MEMO

C﻿oming Up!
July 27 Clean-up days at St. Joseph & St. Ann churches. Both start at 8 a.m. 

July 25 Catholic Young Adult Movie Night at St. Joseph at 7 p.m.
Save the Date: St. Joseph Parish Picnic on Aug. 11 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

St. Mary Catholic School Starts on FRIDAY, AUGUST 2, 2024
 

Noah Sherman, left & holding book, is a senior at Bishop Simon Brute College Seminary in Indianapolis. His parish assignment was at St. Vincent De
Paul Catholic Church in Bedford, Ind. Check out what Noah has to say about studying for the priesthood and growing closer to God below:

Inspiring Words!
“The primary way that my summer parish assignment has helped me to grow closer to God has been
the time I am afforded to pray before the Eucharist and this is true for two reasons. The first is for
the obvious reason of just getting to spend time with our Lord. The second has been an unexpected
grace, that is, when I have crashed into other people's hours in the adoration chapel, some of the

parishioners have let me into their lives, letting me pray with them and for them.”
Noah said his summer assignment helped him understand the role of the priest better.“I’ve seen  the
many instances that Father Jegan, the pastor, has inconvenienced his own schedule to be able to meet

the needs of the parish.”

www.ccjc3.org

https://www.ccjc3.org/5-things-everyone-should-know-about-st-anthony/

